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Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
This latest submission, is a direct attack on legal gun owners by those with no idea or experience; 
and as such is a direct attempt to discriminate against poor people who cannot always afford a 
gunsmith. It is a direct attempt to bully people into submission and a direct attempt to create 
more customers for the prison system. It infers that gun owners are bad people, when the world 
is now continually witnessing, despite a bought and paid for press, how the truth is that it is 
those that disagree with legal ownership are the only people NOT TO BE TRUSTED with guns 
or anything else for that matter. This constant bullying from the misinformed, the constant 
discrimination against white people, the constant bullying against legal gun owners, the constant 
lies and set ups .... well we have had enough. And still we don't do what the left is doing world 
wide. We do not misuse our guns. YOU DO. 


